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Cathi Lindsley 

From: Cathi Lindsley 

Sent: 
To: Tom Walden 

Subject: RE: Change in docket title 

Wednesday, December 31,2008 255 PM 

Per this email, the requested change below has been made. 

" " .I _I 

From: Tom Walden 
Sent: Wednesday, December 31, 2008 2:08 PM 
To: Cathi Lindsley 
Subject: Change in docket title 

The docket and title current read, 

080606-WU 
Application for amendment of water tariff to implement Florida Department of Environmental Protection's 
requirement under Rule 62-555.360, F.A.C., that backflow prevention devices be tested on an annual 
basis, by O&S Water Company Inc. 

It would be more accurate to be styled, 

080606-WU 
Application for amendment of water tariff by O&S Water Company Inc., to implement Florida Department of 
Environmental Protection's requirement under Rule 62-555.360, F.A.C., that backflow prevention devices 
be tested on an annual basis. 
(underlining added to show movement of text from end of docket title to the proposed location. There are 
no words added or removed.) 

This more clearly shows that the application for tariff change is filed by 0 & S, rather than in the current title 
where it intimates that testing is being required by 0 & S. 

Let me know if this is OK, so I can advise the utility of the change. Thanks. 
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